
Attachment C – 09/17/20 
 
 
TO:  Library Board 
FROM: David Ruff, Director 
RE:  Paving Bids 
DATE: September 17, 2020 
 
Background: The following bids were received to resurface approximately 
6,600 square feet of asphalt in the Library’s East Parking Lot and crackfill, 
stripe, and sealcoat all Library Parking Lots.  Four companies were 
contacted, but only two chose to submit bids.  The bids submitted are as 
follows: 
 
 
Rapco       $26,010 
 
RG Asphalt & Concrete    $19,471 
 
  
 
Prior Experience: Both bidders have successfully completed projects for 
the Library.  RG Asphalt & Concrete has done so on more than five 
occasions. 
 
Recommendation: Staff recommends RG Asphalt & Concrete for this 
work because they are the low bidder and have successfully completed a 
number of Library projects. 


